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Dear Senators of the Committee on Human Services, 

 

I ask you to oppose SB644. This bill is a politically motivated attack that unfairly 

targets only one nonprofit organization out of over 1000 registered in Oregon. The 

Oregon Food Bank has not violated any laws that apply to a 501c3. Forcing the 

organization to undergo congressional audit will just be a loss of money and time 

better devoted to feeding the hungry in Oregon.  

 

Respectfully, 

Cheryl Conway 

Astoria, OR 


